

May 2018

Dear Prospective Parents,

Thank you for your interest in our wonderful, independent, coeducational school for children entering kindergarten through 6th grade.

Nothing is bigger than childhood which is precisely why Los Encinos School is smaller than most, committed to helping young children experience this magical window of time fully. We keep our school small enough to deliver a vast education with a student-to-teacher ratio that allows for important one-on-one attention during these formative years. And our parent community forms a close-knit partnership with our faculty and administration to insure each child reaches, and often exceeds, his or her potential.

We are currently accepting applications for the 2019-2020 school year. Feel free to visit our Admissions web page (**LosEncinosSchool.org/admissions**) to learn more about the application process and to download the relevant forms.

School tours will be held most Wednesday mornings beginning at 9:15am. We ask that you RSVP online (LosEncinosSchool.org/rsvp) or by phone (818-990-1006) and choose a tour date that works best for you.

We are holding Open Houses on two Wednesday evenings, September 26th and November 14th. Please call or use the same online form to RSVP. If you are able, we recommend that you attend both a tour and an open house to get a complete view of the school.

I look forward to meeting you soon. If you have any questions, I welcome your call or email.

Sincerely,

Ilene Reinfeld Head of School

(818) 990-1006

ireinfeld@losencinosschool.org

Alene Reinfeld